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Third Quarter, 2021


Dear Praying Friend,


Thank you so much for praying for our See The Harvest trip to Boston. You gave; you prayed, 
and God gave the increase. We presented the Gospel on the streets, door to door, and one-to-
one evangelism. Three responded to the message of the Gospel and professed Christ as their 
savior in a church service. Many heard the truth of salvation and serving the Lord. God 
blessed us as we sowed seeds throughout the greater Boston area.


The See The Harvest team met one-to-one with pastors in the area. Over a dozen pastors met 
with our team and told them of the need in the northeast. I am praying God will use this trip 
for the sake of the Gospel and His name’s sake so that more laborers will submit to His call.


In August, we shared our financial need to go on the See The Harvest trip. Your response sent 
us. We led the team to many places, so they could see, learn, and do harvest work. Thank you 
for sacrificing and making way for us to go. We are making plans to go in 2022 to Boston. In 
2023, Lord willing, we will go to Scotland. Please plan on coming with us. You can visit 
seetheharvest.com to learn more.


Please pray for displaced missionaries because of COVID. Some cannot leave their field for 
needed furlough. Others cannot get back to their fields for the same reason. I am pleased with 
how churches are helping missionaries, though they cannot travel and serve. Will you pray for 
the leaders of governments to permit foreigners to travel back to their country of service? Pray 
for the National leaders who are doing everything they can to serve the Lord. Pray for the 
relief of the pressure of the families who are in need as they wait for God’s timing.
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Please pray for the churches who are holding missions conferences this year. Many churches 
could not hold their conferences in 2020. Pray for the churches to have an overwhelming 
response of faith to give to the cause of the evangelization of the world.


A few days ago marked my two-year anniversary of surgery. I rejoice in the good heart the 
Lord’s given me. Please pray He will use me for His purposes. Please pray for Kim as she 
continues to serve as the office manager of World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions.


At the end of September, I could return to the campus of Ambassador Baptist College and 
preach in chapel. Unfortunately, since heart surgery and COVID, I could not return to campus 
and encourage many for missionary service. I will return next month to help share the need of 
missions in the world at Ambassador’s missions conference.


Please pray for our safety, health, and wisdom. Every day God gives opportunities to 
influence, instruct, and inspire others to be involved in missions. I am glad to be your 
representative in the Great Commission.


Yours for the harvest,


 
 
John O'Malley
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